nousenuilder Building Regulations, Building Control

Questionnaire and SAP consultation 2012

Austin Court, Birmingham — 2 March

Please return this questionnaire to a member of the events team or send to: kellie.kent@house-builder.co.uk.

A draw will take place on Friday 16 March of all returned questionnaires from the seminar. The winner will be sent a

bottle of Champagne.

NAME

POSITION

ORGANISATION

ADDRESS

EMAIL

[] Please tick if you would like us to send a CPD certificate to the above address

1. Where have you travelled from today and approximately how many miles?

Location Miles

2. Where did you find out about this event?

] Email [] Direct mail 1 Other
[l NHBC / enewsletter ] HBF / Weekly News
] www.house-builder.co.uk ] pcLG

3. Please sum up the conference in one sentence.

4. Did you find the presentations of a high standard and relevant to the day?

5. Do you feel any relevant subject was omitted from the agenda?

6. Are there any topics that you would like to see at future events?



http://www.house-builder.co.uk/
mailto:kellie.kent@house-builder.co.uk

7. Please evaluate the conference sessions using the following scale:

1. Poor 2. Satisfactory 3. Good 4. Very Good 5. Excellent
SPEAKERS EVALUATION COMMENTS
Dave Mitchell 1 2 3 4 5
Her [ 1] [ ]
Paul Decort 1 2 3 4 5
DCL
CLe [ 1 [ ] [ ]
Anthony Burd 1 2 3 4 5
miniminin
Dyfrig Hughes 1 2 3 4 5
NE
> [ 1 [ ] [ ]
Steve Evans 1 2 3 4 5
(1111
VENUE EVALUATION COMMENTS
Location 12 3 4 S5
Catering 1 2 3 4 S5
EVENT ORGANISATION EVALUATION COMMENTS
Pre Event Communication 12 3 4 5
Organisation on the day 1 2 3 4 S5
Did you visit the Housebuilder
Website? YES NO
Are there any improvements we
could make to assist your visit to the | YES NO

site in the future?

Thank you for completing this questionnaire.
Your comments will help us improve our conferences, seminar events and literature in the future.



